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PUGET SOUND ENERGY

Electric Tariff G

SCHEDULE 71

CONVERSION TO UNDERGROUND SERVICE

IN COMMERCIAL AREAS

(Continued)

13. STANDARD PRACTICES - The manner and type of construction of any Underground Distribution System or Underground Service Lines installed under this schedule shall be determined by the Company in its sole judgement consistent with its standard practices.  In the event that applicable governmental authority or law requires any manner or type of construction that results in any increase in costs over the costs that would have been incurred for construction pursuant to the Company's standard practices, all such increases in costs shall be paid in full by the Customer requesting conversion to underground under this Schedule to the extent such increased costs are not paid to the Company by an agency of the government or other person or entity.

14. ENGINEERING FEES -  If the Customer requests estimated costs for a conversion under the terms of this schedule, the Company may, at its option, require that the Customer pay in advance the estimated costs of providing such estimate.

15. Relocation of the UNDERGROUND Distribution System - The cost of relocation of any facilities installed on any Public Thoroughfare under this schedule, other than facilities installed on a Public Thoroughfare under the provisions of paragraph 5.b of this schedule, prior to the expiration of twenty (20) years after completion of a conversion shall be born by the party requesting or requiring such relocation.  The cost of any future relocation of any facilities installed on property other than a Public Thoroughfare shall be born by the party requesting or requiring such relocation. 
16. GENERAL RULES AND PROVISIONS - Service under this schedule is subject to the General Rules and Provisions contained in this tariff.
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